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Tyee Middle School PTSA (#2.3.145) wants to enhance the educational experience of
children and their families by working in partnership with the teachers, educational staff and
local community. Our mission is to be (1) a powerful voice for all children, (2) a trusted
and relevant resource for families and communities, and (3) a strong advocate for the
academic, social and emotional well-being of every child. 

PTSA/School Calendar

Saturday, Dec 10: Virtual Movie Night
Tuesday-Thursday, Dec 13-15: Tyee Book Fair
Thursday, Dec 15: Staff Appreciation Holiday Cookie Fiesta
Thursday, Dec 15: General Membership Meeting
Friday, Dec 16: ASB Winter Festival
Friday-Saturday, Dec 16-17: Virtual Movie Night
Monday-Monday, Dec 19- Jan 2 Winter Break, No School
Friday-Saturday, Dec 23-24: Virtual Movie Night
Tuesday, Jan 3: First Day of 2023 
 
Full PTSA Calendar
Tyee Middle School Calendar

PTSA NEWS

Tyee PTSA Earning the Bronze Membership Award

Washington State PTA Recognizes Tyee PTSA with the Bronze Membership Growth
Award! PTAs are presented with this award for growing our membership compared to last
year's numbers. That means our PTA's voice has become louder and stronger in support of
our children. Thank you to everyone who has become a member so far this year: YOU are
the reason our PTA achieved this award! If you haven’t yet signed up for 2022-23, please
consider joining today! By doing so, you are demonstrating your support for our PTA and all
it does for Tyee Middle School.

Join Tyee PTSA

There has been a decrease in school funding in Bellevue school district this year due to a
decrease in enrollment numbers. This year, teachers applied for PTSA grants of about 10K
dollars to purchase classroom supplies such as PE equipment, books, music instruments
and events, and many more. The PTSA also provides funding of PTSA-run clubs and
sponsors diverse school events. We support the school with donations and membership
fees from the Tyee community. More than ever, the school needs the PTSA to fill in gaps in
school funding by support from parents. All proceeds go straight back to benefit every Tyee
student. We are asking that each Tyee family support the school by getting your PTSA
membership. Our membership goal is 100% participation. 

December is the Last Month for Membership Lottery Drawing! All Tyee PTSA
members are automatically added to the lottery, and the prize will be a short-sleeve

Tyee shirt. We will pull the last lottery drawing winner on December 31st. Please join Tyee
PTSA here this month before too late!

Tyee Book Fair 
 
Save the date. Visit the Tyee Book Fair from Tuesday, December 13 to Thursday,
December 15 during lunch time and 6:30pm--8pm! The fair is a great opportunity to shop
for holiday gifts and support our students. Proceeds from the fair will fund the purchase of
books for the library. Credit cards and eWallet are the preferred payment methods, but
cash is also accepted. Masks and social distancing are recommended but NOT required. 

Can’t make it in-person? Shop Online Tyee Book Fair 
We need parents volunteer to make book fair run smoothly. Sign up to volunteer for
the fair. Volunteers are especially needed on Wed 6:30 - 8pm! Please ensure that you
completed the BSD background check.

All purchases at the Book Fair and online will benefit our school library! Thanks for
supporting our students! Any questions, please contact bookfair@tyeeptsa.org.

2023 Spelling Bee Program

The Scripps National Spelling Bee is an annual spelling bee held in Washington, D.C.
during the week following Memorial Day weekend. To qualify for the Scripps National
Spelling Bee, a speller must win a regional competition. Please
see https://spellingbee.com/parents for more information Tyee has enrolled in the 2023
Spelling Bee Program, and will be holding a school spelling contest in early March, which
will qualify one school winner to move on to the King-Snohomish County Regional
competition (in Seattle, 03-26-2023 1pm). 

School Spelling Bee Contest Registration is open and will be closed on Monday, February
6, at 5pm or when all spots are filled up, whichever comes first. Free to Tyee Students.
https://tyeeptsa.org/Packet/SpellingBeeReg

For more information, please visit Spelling Bee Webpage.
Contact spellingclub@tyeeptsa.org if you have any questions.

Staff Appreciation Holiday Cookie Fiesta

Amazing Tyee Families, here comes the last thing we must do before 2022 ends for
our Tyee staff and teachers -- a lovely Holiday Cookie Fiesta! This will be a wonderful
event for all of our teachers and staff! Also, a fun event for you and your kids to show
talents in baking! 

The holiday cookie fiesta is on Thursday, December 15. Tyee PTSA Staff Appreciation
Committee will prepare coffee and hot chocolate. We hope Tyee families can help donate
cookies and other holiday treats. Please deliver your cookies and other items to the front
office before 9:30 in the morning on the 15th. Please keep in mind that there are more
staff with a gluten free diet at Tyee Middle School. We are expecting more cookies or
snacks that are gluten free.

We also need some volunteers for setting up and cleaning up. The volunteers for
cleaning up are specially in need. So far, no one has signed up for cleaning up
yet. Please check the sign-up link below, review the available slots and click the button to
sign up. You are much appreciated! 

Sign up Via this Link: https://www.signupgenius.com
Please contact staffappreciation@tyeeptsa.org if you have any questions.

Tyee Student Directory Sponsorship
 
Tyee PTSA is looking for sponsorship for Tyee 2022 ~ 2023 digital Student Directory. If you
are interested in posting your business name and Logo in Tyee community, please send
email to fundraising@tyeeptsa.org before December 15, 2022. Here is a Sample Ad for
Sponsor for your reference. 

Tyee PTSA Finance Club 
 
Tyee Finance Club registration is open and will be closed on on Dec 23, 2022
11:59pm. Financial aid available if needed, please contact your student counselor to apply.
More information, please see the Finance Club Webpage. 

Date and time: Meet every Monday 7:00 pm – 8:00 pm, 01/09/2023 to 04/24/2023.
Registration Link: https://tyeeptsa.org/Packet/FinanceClubReg
Fees: $30 per student. 40 students total First Come First Serve

AMC 8 Registration
 
Registration for AMC 8 competition is open to non-math club members and will be closed
on December 10 11:59pm. Registration fee is $8 per student. The AMC 8 is a 25-question,
40-minute, multiple choice examination in middle school mathematics.  More info can be
found here AMC 8 | Mathematical Association of America (maa.org)

AMC 8 Exam:
Date:  Tuesday, Jan 17, 2023, 5:00PM - 6:15PM
Place:  Tyee Middle School Commons
Registration Link:  AMC 8 Registration for Non-Club Members. 15 spots only and first
come first serve.

Spirit Wear Sales Open
 
Tyee families, our spirit wear online store is open until January 30. Get your Tyee student
some Timberwolf swag! You can place your order via Tyee PTSA website Purchase Your
Spirit Wear . This batch of order will be delivered to school in March 2023. If you have any
questions, please contact spiritwear@tyeeptsa.org.

Tyee Lunar New Year Festival
 
Tyee families, Tyee PTSA will host lunar new year festival on Friday, January 20, 2023 from
7pm to 9:30 pm at Tyee Commons. This will be a big party to celebrate the lunar new year
along with other cultural holidays in our Tyee community. We are looking forward to
celebrating lunar new year with you. 

We kindly invite all Tyee students and parents to join our festival. We have a lot of
performance arts such as singing, dancing, instrumental, traditional apparel show, lion dance,
student booth, cultural posters, food trucks and more. Please see the next three blurbs for
details. More information, please visit the Lunar New Year Webpage.

We would like to extend our thanks to Teng Smiles Orthodontics  for sponsoring our festival
and the consistent support. 

 

Lunar New Year Traditional Apparel Show
 
Traditional Apparel Show is one of the performing art shows during our lunar new year
festival. We are looking for 30 students and 30 parents to perform a
traditional apparel show. We welcome any traditional apparels all over the world. If you are
interested in performing during the event, please sign up via the link below. Please label
the origin of your apparel in the sign up sheet.  We are looking forward to your
performance in this apparel show. 

Sign up for joining the traditional apparel show:
https://www.signupgenius.com/

Lunar New Year Student Booth

At the Lunar New Year Festival, we plan to have a bazaar area where Tyee students can
put their creativity and entrepreneurial skillsets to work and host booths.You can either sell
items, provide arts and craft activities, provide games or promote any aspects of your
culture and traditions. Please see the Student Booth Guideline for detail information. 

If you are interested in hosting a student booth, please register via our website Student
Booth Guideline. There will only be 15 spots available, first come first serve. Non-
refundable registration fee is $10 per booth for current Tyee students/family. 

 Student Video Clips Collection

We are collecting clips of Tyee students saying "Happy New Year 2023" or any greetings in
different languages to put them into a single video. We kindly invite all Tyee students to
participate. If you use your phone to record it, please record it in landscape orientation
rather than portrait orientation. Please send your video clip to tyeetimes@tyeeptsa.org
along with your student's name and grade. The deadline for clip collection has been
extended to January 6, 2023. We would love to present the first 100 video clips during our
Lunar New Year Festival. 

Movie Night Warp-up
 
Over 100 students attended our first in-person movie night. We had popcorns, PJ contest,
gifts, laughs, and movie. We really appreciate our principal Mr. Lillie for joining us and our
student social chair Elizabeth Lindquist for hosting this event. Many thanks to Sarah
O'Brien for running the popcorn station and John O'Brien for running the A/V and the
movie. We also extend our thanks to our PTSA volunteers Jennifer Lee, Angela Qu, Jenny
Chen, Seema Gangadhara, Mahdokht Chahichi, Minli Liu, Maheswari Balamurali. We can
not make it without our volunteers. 

Virtual Movie Night
 
We will be having a series of online streaming movie nights this year. Here are the
December Digital Series show(s). Please use this Watch Link and the following
passphrase to watch your movie. Movies are available all day. Enjoy the show!

The Polar Express (G) 
Dec 10 Passphrase:
90FA7B09A0CD4C01AE906140A9CAF3F4
Dec 16-17 Passphrase:
2189DCC866FC4559A3994214703EFFC8

The Grinch (2018 –Animated) (PG)
Dec 10 Passphrase: 
466F18DD2AD7416D934DB28CB644542F
Dec 16-17 Passphrase: 
621B263DEA924F3287BB948CAFF1E6C0

Dr. Suess How the Grinch Stole Christmas (2000)(PG)
Dec 10 Passphrase: 
58F58D2BB08B4E7BAD60D21D74F1B454   
Dec 16-17 Passphrase: 
93776222762C42E48AD9C2A015EFC213

Snow Buddies (G)
Dec 10 Passphrase: 
78CEDAAEC6F4460CA503D56E02AFF66F
Dec 16-17 
6623A64E17EC4B4F9A570E33891C621A

Learn More and FAQ
Please Do Not share the Watch Link or passphrase outside the school for the limit of the
license.

SCHOOL NEWS

Tyee Holiday Gift Card Drive
 
It has been a tradition for Tyee Middle School to host a holiday gift card drive for our
families in need.  Let's show them some holiday cheer!  We are looking for a $25 gift cards
from Target, Amazon or Fred Meyers so they can purchase clothes or other items.  Please
consider helping by purchasing one or more gift cards and delivering them to the
Tyee office by December 13 for distribution to 74 students.

If you would like to help and purchase one or more gift cards, please sign up here:
https://www.signupgenius.com/

In order to make the donation more convenient for parents, we set up an online
donation link. You can directly donate via the link below and PTSA will collect the
donation money and buy gift cards for Tyee families in need. 
https://tyeeptsa.org/Packet/HolidayDriveDonation. 

Thank you for your generous support!

Tyee Winter Festival 

Tyee ASB will host the annual Winter Festival on Friday, December 16 during the school
day. Multiple free activities will be available throughout the school, including both indoor &
outdoor games, movies, karaoke, and arts & crafts. There will also be popcorn, water and
other snacks courtesy of Tyee PTSA.

Several clubs ware hosting fundraisers during the event - featuring  additional snacks,
arts/crafts, and contests. To participate in those activities, students must purchase
tickets online December 12-15. We will send this link out to families and students in
the coming days.

We need help before, during, and after the event as well as individually wrapped
treats for students and cupcakes for the cupcake walk. Please review the available
slots below and click on the button to sign up. Thank you!
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/9040F4DA8AA2FA1FF2-tyee2

Tyee Toy Drive
 
Tyee ASB will be hosting a toy drive this holiday season, benefitting the Seattle Children's
Hospital. If you have any unwrapped, unopened, and unused toys that you are willing to
donate, we will be accepting them through December 16 at the Tyee Front Office. Thank
you for making a difference by spreading happiness for young children in our community!

BSD NEWS

2023-2024 Open Transfer and Choice Schools 

Bellevue School District Open Transfer and Choice Schools/Program application period for
the 2023-24 school year is open and will be end on  January 13, 2023. 

Open Transfer 
For the 2023-24 school year, if you are a BSD resident or an eligible nonresident BSD
employee and any of these statements apply, you will be required to submit an Open
Transfer application: 

I want to request enrollment for a new student (kindergarten - 12th grade) in a BSD
school other than my attendance area school.  
I am an eligible nonresident BSD employee and want to enroll my new student. 
My student is currently enrolled in a BSD school and I want to request enrollment at
a different school. 
My student is currently attending a BSD school through Open Transfer or
Attendance Area Transfer and is changing levels (elementary to middle school or
middle school to high school) and I want to request enrollment in a school other than
our assigned attendance area school. 

Choice Schools and Programs 
You may also submit a Choice Schools/Programs application for each grade level
appropriate choice school and/or program you are interested in: 

Incoming kindergarten students may apply to Jing Mei, Puesta del Sol, the Arabic
Dual Language Program and the Spanish Dual Language Program. 
Incoming 6th grade students may apply to Big Picture School and International
School. 
Students in grades kindergarten through 12 may apply to Bellevue Digital
Discovery. 

Please review the Open Transfer, Choice Schools & Programs, frequently asked
questions, and other relevant webpages through the links below. We hope that most of
your questions have been addressed! If you have further questions after reviewing, please
contact us at StudentPlacement@bsd405.org.   

COMMUNITY NEWS

NCL is Looking for New Members

National Charity League (NCL) is a national organization of mothers and daughters. The
mission of NCL is to foster mother-daughter relationships in a philanthropic organization
committed to community service, leadership development and cultural experiences. The
local Eastside chapter, Emerald City, is now accepting membership applications for current
6th, 7th, and 8th graders.

If you would like to learn more about this wonderful organization, please fill out a
membership inquiry form at https://www.nationalcharityleague.org/chapter/Emeraldcity/ If
you have questions, please email our VP of Membership Jackline Joseph
via jm_joseph@comcast.net.

Winter Karneval All January Long

Picture a stunning backdrop of half a million brilliant lights, majestic mountains frosted with
snow and an enchanting Bavarian village filled with fun. Come join us this January for

Join/Renew Tyee Membership Now
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snow and an enchanting Bavarian village filled with fun. Come join us this January for
Leavenworth’s Winter Karneval as we honor a German tradition dating back to the
thirteenth century, commonly referred to as ‘Fasching’.

You can expect to see a blend of familiar activities, like ice carving and fireworks over
Martin Luther King Jr. weekend, along with new entertainment that will be spread out
during the rest of the month, making Leavenworth the perfect winter destination all month
long.

Event Website

Kringle's Filling Station Holiday Experience and Photo Op

Wednesday, December 7, 2022 —Sunday, January 1, 2023

The Kringle Family invites your family to capture the spirit of the holidays at Kringle's Filling
Station.Part arcade, part neighborhood hangout, this vintage magical gas station hits all
the marks for holiday fun with loads of activities, treats, and warmth. Admission includes
access to the Game Garage with Ski-Ball, other games, Holiday Karaoke and a chance to
explore the Kringle's private office AND one cup of our Gas Pump Hot Cocoa.

Event Website

Christmas Ship Viewing at Don Armeni Park

Almost every night, from late November to December 23, the Argosy Christmas Ship sails
to different Puget Sound waterfront locations. Other lighted boats join in to make a boat
parade. At departure, return and/or planned stops en route, the public is invited to gather
on shore, view the ships and listen to the ship’s choir sing (broadcast via a speaker
system). Some locations feature a bonfire as well.

Departure: Pier 55
Choir: The Dickens Carolers
Performance: Don Armeni Park @ 5:35 pm
Event Website

Tyee PTSA Executive Committee

President: Jennifer Lee & Catherine
Cheung
Secretary: Ning Weng
Programs: Sandy Zhang & Sheng Xu
Ways&Means: Vicki Zhao & Angela Qu
Communication: Peggy Wang
Treasurer: Iris Huang & Christie Luo
 
Contact us: tyeetimes@tyeeptsa.org
Common Links:
Tyee PTSA Website
BOD & GM Meeting Minutes
Cash Receipt and Reimbursement 
PTSA Member Training Opportunities
Tyee Middle School
Bellevue School District 
 

Shop at Amazon log in HERE and select
‘Tyee Middle School PTSA’ and Amazon
Smile donates to Tyee PTSA. Or
click https://smile.amazon.com for your
purchase. 
Or install the Amazon app onto your
phone. In the main menu of app(=), find
'Settings'. tap on 'Amazon Smile' and
follow the instructions to turn on Amazon
Smile
The AmazonSmile Foundation will donate
0.5% of the purchase price from your
eligible AmazonSmile purchases to
our PTSA. Thank you very much for
supporting our school and PTSA.  
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